
 

 

Selection of Overseas Interns and Job Fair Held 

 

(Beijing, November 6, 2014) - On October 18, 2014, the CICPA held “Selection of Students from 

Universities and Colleges with CPA Program (CPA-Program Universities and Colleges) for Overseas 

Internship as well as Accounting Firm Job Fair”. 

 

69 students recommended by 19 CPA-Program Universities and Colleges participated in the 

selection, of whom, 37 were selected for overseas internship. In addition, another 34 graduate 

students from those universities and colleges who have already signed employment agreements 

with related firms, were directly arranged for overseas internship.  

 

16 firms and more than 260 students from 19 CPA-Program Universities and Colleges attended 

the job fair, which was highly praised by the firms, CPA-Program Universities and Colleges and 

students. 

 

The selection and job fair has received great support from 11 international accounting firms 

which provided 71 quotas and funding. 71 students selected in this phase of the project will 

successively go to accounting firms in the United States, the U.K., Australia, Singapore, Malaysia, 

Hong Kong S.A.R. and other jurisdictions, for a period of 3-6 month-long internship, which will 

start from January 2015. 


